
 

To: Members of the Finance Committee 

From: Richard Freymond, Commissioner of Corporate and 
Legislative Services 

Meeting Date: January 9, 2023  

Subject: Notice of Public Meeting – January 9, 2023 Draft Budget 
Report CLSFS23-001 

 

Purpose 
A report to advise Council that a public meeting will be held Monday, January 9, 2023, 
at 6:00 pm, to hear public delegations on the 2023 Draft Budget. 

Recommendation 
That Council approve the recommendation outlined in Report CLSFS23-001 dated 
January 9, 2023, of the Commissioner of Corporate and Legislative Services, as 
follows: 

That Report CLSFS23-001 advising Council that a public meeting will be held on 
January 9, 2023, at 6:00 pm, to hear public delegations on the 2023 Draft Budget, be 
received. 

Budget and Financial Implications 
There are no budget or financial implications to receiving the report. 
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Background 
A public meeting will be held on January 9, 2023 at 6:00 pm, during which time 
members of the public will have an opportunity to make presentations or comments to 
Council about the 2023 Draft Budget.  

The purpose of the Public Meeting is to provide an opportunity for the public to provide 
input prior to January 16, 2023, when the Draft Budget will be discussed in detail by 
Council.  

The public may also choose to provide a written submission or send an email to staff at 
the contact information provided below.  

Council is not required to make any final decisions during the January 9, 2023 Public 
Meeting or give direction to staff. 

Submitted by, 

Richard Freymond 
Commissioner of Corporate and Legislative Services 

Contact Name: 
Yvette Peplinskie 
Financial Services Director 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1862 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-876-4607 
E-Mail: ypeplinskie@peterborough.ca 
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